Moorside Primary School

Head Teacher: Mr S Lawler-Smith Holdsworth Street, Swinton, M27 OLN Tel: 0161 921 1295 • Fax: 0161 793 4280

E-mail: moorside.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk

Website: www.moorsideprimary.net

Twitter: @moorsideprimary



October 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

School Photographs

The school photographers will be in school to take photos of all our children on the following dates:

Individual photos

2nd November

Sibling photos

5th November

All children will have an individual photograph taken on the 2nd November and those who have siblings will have an additional family photo on the 5th November. Due to the number of pupils in our school, we can no longer facilitate having all the photographs taken in one day.

A proof of the photos will be sent home for you to choose to purchase if you wish. For those with siblings, you may choose to purchase one or both sets of the photos. The choice is yours.

Please ensure your child(ren) comes to school on these days in their full school uniform, wearing their brightest smiles.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mr S. Lawler-Smith **Head Teacher**











